From: Robbins <cbrobbins78@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:11 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan ! COLA

CAUTION:External email.

We are both PLAN 1 retirees and are writing this to ask the committee to please provide a permanent COLA for PERS
Plan 1 retirees. Increased cost of living expenses are making it difficult for retirees to afford the costs of daily living and
impossible for many to have money set aside for the unforeseen emergency expenditures.

Please approve a COLA for PERS Plan 1 retirees to help them keep up with expenses of daily living.

Craig and Elizabeth Robbins

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



